Federal Building
701 camino del Rio
burango, Colorado 81301

April 11, 1978

Jack A. Cole
P. O. Box 191
Farmington, NM 87401

Gentlemen:

By letters dated March 14, 1978, and October 20, 1977, this office
requested Sundry Notice, form 9-331, outlining your plans to
commence drilling operations on well No. 8 Burro Canyon, located
in SE¥SWk sec. 21, T. 24 N., R. 4 N., NMP¥, Rio Arriba County,
New Mexico, on Jicarilla Contract No. 363.

Application for Permit to Drill the subject well was approved
May 28, 1976. A recent inspection found that an access road and
well pad had not been constructed, and that the well has not been
drilled.

Your Application for Permit to prill well No. 8 Burro Canyon has
been rescinded this date and is returned herewith. If at some

later date you decide to drill at this location, it will be necessary
for you to file a new Application for Permit to Drill.

Sincerely yours,

(VRS o P m

Carl A. Barrigk
For the District Engineer

Enclosure

cc: BIA, Dulce
NMOCC, Aztec
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